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EU and its Member States did not request to MoFA a ban on animal 

sacrifices at Gadhimai 

 

Recently, a number of media have published news on the EU and its Member States having 

called on the Nepalese authorities to ban animal sacrifice at Gadhimai Temple. The European 

Union has not made such a request to the Ministry of Foreign Affairs and no letter has been 

sent on behalf of the EU to the Ministry of Home Affairs or any other institutions. The 

European Union to Nepal takes this opportunity to invite media partners to always verify EU-

related information with the Press and Information section of the EU Delegation.  
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